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John Connell was interviewed on Pop FM 99.9 morning show “The Positive Perspective” discussing the Camden

Center for Law & Social Justice’s mission to promote justice for the poor and marginalized communities in

Camden and throughout Southern New Jersey. John was interviewed along with Jeffrey DeCristofaro, Executive

Director of the Center by show hosts John Salvatore and Yamira Velez. The interview aired on POP FM 99.9 on

Thursday, August 13, 2020.

Watch the interview on: https://popfm999.com/meet-jeff-decristofaro-john-c-connell-from-camden-center-for-

law-social-justice-inc-sponsored-by-non-profit-development-center-of-southern-new-jersey/
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